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Please fill out and tear off your  
Attendance/Prayer Concern slip 
before worship begins.  Pass it to the 
center aisle while the church calendar 
is being discussed. Our ushers will 
collect it there.

Pastor Koch is always available to 
help those seeking answers, comfort, or 
guidance.  He is usually in his office all 
day Monday, and at various other times 
throughout the week. If you'd like to 
see him, feel free to stop by, or call the 
church office at 475-2947 to make an 
appointment.

Please note that large print 
bulletins and hearing assistance 
devices are available from our ushers. 

New members  are welcome and 
received regularly here at St. John 
church. If you or someone you know 
is interested in  joining our worshiping 
family, speak to Pastor Koch as you 
leave today, or check the appropriate 
box on your attendance card.

If this is a Communion Sunday 
(generally the first Sunday of each 
month) we invite all Christians wel-
come at Christ's table in their own 
family of faith to join us here.  

We cordially invite all members 
and friends to participate in the on-
going ministries of St. John church.  
If you have any questions, feel free 
to contact our church office, which is 
open Tuesday through Thursday, from 
9 a.m. till Noon and 1 p.m. till 3 p.m.  
It is staffed through the week by Deb 
Scherle, the St. John office coordinator.

Children are always welcome in 
worship at St. John’s. Live closed 
circuit TV broadcasts of our services 
are available in the foyer fellowship 
room, though, for parents who may 
decide that their child needs a break 
from worship temporarily.

Bob Koch, 
Pastor  

Tarrah Vaupel,
Student Pastor

    

Deb Scherle, Beth Buettner, 
Office Staff

Cindy Vogler, 
Director Christian Education

Steve Jackson, 
Director, “Common Lot” 

Melinda Milligan, Director, 
New Beginnings Daycare

MEMBERS OF “COMMON LOT”

Steve Jackson, Guitar		  Julie Daab, Keyboard
Scott Gallagher, Percussion

Singers: 
Amy Drake, Cathy Koch, Carmen Nightingale, 
Connie Park, Clyde Scherle, and David Vogler

Sharing and Greeting

Passing the Peace

Opening Song
“Marching In the Light of God”
“Shine, Jesus, Shine”

Morning Prayer 
and Our Lord’s Prayer

Song
“Come and See”

Scripture Reading		
John 4:5-26, 28-30, 39-42

Song of Praise		
Common Lot

The Message	 	
“What Will We 
Leave Behind?”	

The Blessing

Closing Song	 		
“Love the Lord”	

After Service Music


